CITY OF LOS ANGELES

CALIFORNIA

Seleta J. Reynolds GENERAL MANAGER



DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

100 South Main Street, 10th Floor Los Angeles, California 90012 (213) 972-8470 FAX (213) 972-8410

March 15, 2017

Charles Herbertson, Public Works Director City of Culver City 9770 Culver Blvd Culver City, CA 90232

RE:

CULVER CITY BIKE SHARE

Dear Mr. Herbertson:

On behalf of the Los Angeles Department of Transportation (LADOT), I would like to extend my support for the Culver City staff recommendation for Culver City to pursue a smart bike system with Metro. The selection of the Metro smart bike system will facilitate a borderless system between our two cities providing for a seamless experience for users.

We look forward to working together with you on a cross-jurisdictional implementation plan that serves both of our residents and visitors.

Should you have any questions and or comments please feel free to contact Marcel Porras from my team at marcel.porras@lacity.org or (213) 972-8434.

Sincerely,

Seleta Reynolds General Manager

Los Angeles Department of Transportation